TULSA COUNTY

BURCHASING
DEPARTMENT

MEMO

Mean Facypord

DATE:

April 10. 2019

FROM:

Megan Blackford

Assistant Purchasing Director

TO:

**Board of County Commissioners** 

SUBJECT:

Bid Recommendation for Clinical Supplies

It is the recommendation of the Tulsa County Purchasing Department and all Using Tulsa County Departments and Related Agencies to award the bid for Clinical Supplies to the following vendor:

## Concordance Healthcare Solutions, LLC.

This bid was the lowest on the majority of the items that are utilized by the Using Tulsa County Departments and Related Agencies.

This bid is good for a one (1) year period beginning April 25, 2019 through April 24, 2020.

This recommendation is respectfully submitted for your approval.

MME / skb

ORIGINAL: Michael Willis, County Clerk, for the April 15, 2019 agenda.



## **TULSA COUNTY SOCIAL SERVICES**

A Division of the Board of County Commissioners 2401 Charles Page Boulevard Tulsa, Oklahoma 74127-8435 Phone: 918.596.5560

Fax: 918.596.5568

Linda J. Johnston Director

April 9, 2019

Susan Belding
Senior Buyer, Purchasing Dept.
Tulsa County Courthouse
500 S. Denver Ave.
Tulsa, OK 74103

Dear Ms. Belding:

Tulsa County Social Services has reviewed and evaluated the bid proposal options for the Clinical Supplies Bid. After our review, it is our recommendation to award the bid to Concordance Healthcare Solutions. They provided the overall lowest and best pricing.

If you have any questions please call Gina Solomon.

Sincerely,

Linda J. Johnston

**Director of Social Services** 

LJ:gs



James O. Goodwin Health Center

April 8, 2019

Susan Belding Senior Buyer, Purchasing Dept. Tulsa County Courthouse 500 S. Denver Ave. Tulsa, OK 74103

Dear Ms. Belding:

The Tulsa City-County Health Department has reviewed and evaluated the bid proposal options for the Clinical Supplies Bid. After our review it is our recommendation to award the bid to Concordance Healthcare Solutions. They provided the overall lowest and best pricing. If you have any questions please call Samantha Toothaker.

Respectfully submitted for your approval.

Sincerely,

Bruce Dart, Ph.D. Executive Director

Bur Dat

cc: Samantha Toothaker Todd Autry